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Preschool And York Road 
Nursery 

Oral  health for young children 

You can  click on link below for in-

formation regarding Oral health for 

your children.   

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=IU
UKyOtSZ8U 

———————————————- 

 

The children are noticing Snowdrops in 

the garden. Spring will be here soon.. 

 

 

  
 10th Feb Fun Fundraising Day 

13th -17th  Half Term 

  

Diary Dates 

 

 

 

The children have been having fun digging for 

worms in our garden. They are fascinated by 

these wriggly little creatures. As a next step we 

will be taking the children on a bug hunt to see 

what other mini beasts we can find. This would 

be a great activity to do as a family at home or 

on a walk. We would love to see pictures on Tap-

estry.  

Reminder: 10th February is our Fun Fundraising  Day.  
PJs, partywear, the wackier the better! 

Quote from the ‘Wildlife Trusts’ 

Snap a wild photo 

Head out with a camera or phone to 

take a photo of something in nature. 

 

PHONICS CORNER 

Look out for any opportunities for your 

child to make writing marks, shopping 

lists, postits, note books, old calendars, 

card to friends and family. Any marks 

are fine. Can they tell you what their 

writing means? 

We have an Open Day this Friday 3rd 

February at  4.00 - 5.30pm. Please let 

family and friends know. If they are 

looking for a Nursery space. This is a 

good opportunity for them to come 

along and see our Nursery and have a 

chat with staff with any questions.                         

Everyone is  welcome.      

 

FUN FUNDRAISING DAY 

We shall have a Fun day next Friday 10th February. Children can 

come dressed in anything whacky. From PJs to partywear or dress-

ing up costumes etc. Donations will be greatly received via Arbor . 

Payments can be made under Voluntary contributions. All monies 

raised will go towards the Garden project.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NAMING CLOTHES 

Please remember to name your child’s clothes. We have a lot of 

children with similar belongings and if  they are not named they do 

get mislaid, causing upset to the child.  


